
Notice of Public Meeting 
& Comment Period 

Re: Laurens CeramTec Site  
1 and 2 Technology Place, Laurens, SC 

When: Tuesday, February 6 at 6:00 pm 

Where: Laurens Elementary School 
301 Henry St., Laurens, SC 

Purpose: Present DHEC’s Proposed Plan for Cleanup 

The SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 
(DHEC) will hold a public meeting to discuss the Laurens 
CeramTec facility. DHEC will provide information about 
contamination at the Site and the alternatives considered for 
cleanup, including DHEC’s preferred cleanup method. DHEC’s 
Proposed Plan for the cleanup is available at the webpage 
below.   

Written comments will be accepted through March 9, 2018 on 
the Proposed Plan, and may be submitted to Addie Walker at 
DHEC-BLWM, 2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC 29201, or at 
walkeras@dhec.sc.gov. DHEC’s Administrative Record 
(which contains environmental reports) for the Site will be 
available for review at the Laurens County Library, 1017 W. 
Main St. Laurens, SC on February 6, 2018.   

DHEC will select a final cleanup alternative after review and 
consideration of all comments received.  DHEC may modify its 
preferred alternative or select a different alternative based on 
new information or public comments.  Comments on any or all 
of the cleanup alternatives are encouraged.    

For more information: 
http://www.scdhec.gov/PublicNotices 




